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First of all, we hope that you and your family are safe at this time.  
 

As Typhoon Ulysses continues to weaken and is forecasted to exit the 
Philippine Area of Responsibility tomorrow, please be informed that MICT 

will proceed with the resumption of our port operations at 1900H 
tonight.  

 

We will still closely track the typhoon as we continue to look after the 
protection and safety of all personnel and cargo.  

 
Keep safe, 

 
MICT Management 
 


